
From: 
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To: 
Subject: 

Rep. Steve Thompson 
Thursday, April 09, 2015 4:43 PM 
Helen Phillips 
FW: HB 137 

From: Davis Peterson [mailto:peterson@afoc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 3:54 PM 
To: Rep. Steve Thompson 
Subject: HB 137 

Dear Rep. Thompson, 

I strongly favor this bill if it will help us claim Pittman- Robertson funds for the state. Our Fish and Wildlife 
department will be in dire need of these funds given the current fiscal situation. Thanks 


